
 

Cougar Creek Connection             Sept. 11, 
2020 

Principal's Message 

Hello Parents, Students, & Families, 

Thank you all for your cooperation and patience as we work to navigate a return to school during these 

unique times. 

Beginning Monday, students in Grades 1 through 7 will attend full days.  We will have a staggered start 

time to allow for physical distancing as students enter the building.  Below are the times and places for 

students to meet. 



A reminder to parents to please complete a daily health check and do not send your child to school if they 

are feeling ill.  Also, students must bring a lunch from home as there will be no lunch drop off this year. 

8:30 AM Grades 1, 2, 3 

Meet in same spots as this past Thursday 

·     Grade 1 by large playground 

·     Grade 2 on blacktop at back of school by tetherball posts 

·     Grade 3 on lower field 

9:00 AM Grades 4, 5, 6, 7 

Meet as follows: 

·     Grade 4 on blacktop at back of school by tetherball posts 

·     Grade 5 by large playground  

·     Grade 6 on lower field  

·     Grade 7 on basketball court  

Kindergarten Students 

Please follow the attached Gradual Entry Schedule (This is the same as was emailed out last week.). 

Kindergarten students are asked to meet on the grass area, near the Kindergarten classrooms, facing 

70A Avenue. 

More details on your child's class placement will come next week. 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal 

tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 

mailto:tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca


Ms. Nimarta Pattar, Vice Principal 

pattar_n@surreyschools.ca 

Contact Us 

Cougar Creek Elementary 

12236  70A Avenue  

Surrey, B.C.  V3W 4Z 

604-591-9098 

email:  cougarcreek@surreyschools.ca 

website:  https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cougarcreek/Pages/default.aspx 
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